
I wish to voice my support for the bill opposing Medicare funding for sex selective abortion. Whilst I
am opposed to all abortion, the decision to end life based purely on the inconvenience of the baby's
gender is particularly reprehensible. Using money allocated for medical services to support a lifestyle
choice of the prospective parents, as no medical reason exists (rightly or wrongly)for the
termination, is wrong.

Regards

Marcaus Muller. 




